

District of Columbia Government Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6A Box 75115 Washington, DC 20013



January 24, 2011

Mr. Damon Harvey District Department of Transportation 2000 14th Street NW Washington, DC 20009

Re: Inclusion of ANC 6A in Visitor Parking Permit Pilot

Dear Sir:

At our regularly scheduled meeting on September 9, 2010, Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6A (ANC) voted 5-0-0, with a quorum present, to recommend the inclusion of ANC 6A in DDoT's Visitor Parking Permit Pilot. The Commission supports the aim of the program, which is to allow residents' visitors to park in Residential Parking Permit (RPP) zoned blocks using a permit issued to each household as opposed to obtaining a visitor parking permit from MPD each time a visitor parks on a RPP zoned block.

Thank you for taking the time to consider this recommendation. Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at Holmes6A3@gmail.com or Omar Mahmud, Chair of our Transportation and Public Space Committee, at familymahmud@yahoo.com.

On behalf of the Commission,

David Holmes

Jan / Ashus

Chair, Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6A

cc: Tommy Wells, Councilmember